
 
                 

Thursday 24th April 2025 

 Dear Parents/ Carers, 

Year 6 - Key Stage 2 SATs Test Week - Beginning Monday 12th May 

We are writing to inform you about the upcoming Key Stage 2 SATs (Statutory Assessment Tests), which will take 

place during the week commencing Monday 12th May 2025. These assessments are an important opportunity 

for pupils to demonstrate what they have learned throughout their time in primary school. 

Below is the timetable for the tests: 

Monday 12th May: 

●​ English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (Paper 1: Questions) 

●​ English Grammar, Punctuation and Spelling (Paper 2: Spelling) 

Tuesday 13th May: 

●​ English Reading 

Wednesday 14th May: 

●​ Mathematics Paper 1: Arithmetic 

●​ Mathematics Paper 2: Reasoning 

Thursday 15th May: 

●​ Mathematics Paper 3: Reasoning 

To help ensure that every child feels calm, focused, and ready for their tests, we are asking that all Year 6 pupils 

arrive at school by 8:15am on each of these days. We will be providing a light breakfast and a chance for the 

children to settle in with their classmates and staff before starting the assessments. If your child arrives late and 

the tests have started, they will have to wait in a separate room until the tests have finished. We expect all 

children to be in school on time. 

We are very proud of how hard the children have worked and we are committed to supporting them throughout 

this process. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to get in touch. Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Laura Nwanya​
Jemison Class Teacher 
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